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471 Metropolitan College students took advantage of the Priority Registration window this past 

week. SGA is excited about the turnout for this initiative, and hopeful we will see positive 

impacts on the retention of this population.  

 

I am currently working to make the registration webpages easier for students to navigate. SGA 

is seeking feedback from first generation and international student populations on those 

improvements.  

 

At my last town hall, Speed School Student Council came to discuss retention of honors 

students within the college. More updates on that to come.  

 

Best, 

Sabrina Collins 

 


